Recall from Almadain Food Products (Madco) Ltd.

Almadain Food Products Ltd. (Madco) Ltd. announces the recall of "Jerusalem Deli Pastrami"
products in packages of 200 and 400 grams, following suspicion of Listeria monocytogenes bacteria,
after sampling conducted by the Food Service in the South district.

The production date of the products is 08/10/2018 and the expiration date is 07/01/2019.

Listeria monocytogenes is a bacterium that can cause disease in a high-risk population, such as a
compromised immune system and the elderly, and cause miscarriage in pregnant women.

Because of our commitment to our customers, we stopped the production of these products until
preventive and remedial measures are taken. The company acts to withdraw products and asks
customers not to consume them and return them to the company by contacting customer service at
026569981.
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